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    FORTNIGHTLY UPDATE              Week 9 Term 2 

FRIDAY 14/06/2024  Tree Planting Excursion - Year 4 

SUNDAY 16/06/2024 10am First Holy Communion Mass at St Augustine’s (Pinjarra) 

MONDAY 17/06/2024 8:45am 
 
 

2:45pm - 3pm 

Birthday Announcements & Maths Wizard Awards 
 

Football Incursion 
  

Unclaimed uniforms & lost property available outside school hall 

TUESDAY 18/06/2024 8:15am - 8:45am 
2:45pm - 3pm 

Unclaimed uniforms & lost property available outside school hall 
 
Year 6 Volunteers for the Pinjarra Community Kitchen 

WEDNESDAY 19/06/2024  Football Incursion 
 

Kindergarten Student Portfolios for Semester One to go home 

FRIDAY 21/06/2024 8:45am 
 

4pm 

Merit & Worker of the Month Assembly 
 

Semester One Student Reports (PP - Year 6) available on SEQTA 

SUNDAY 23/06/2024 10am Mass at St Augustine’s (Pinjarra) 

MON - WED 24 - 26  NAIDOC Celebrations 

TUESDAY 25/06/2024  Year 6 Volunteers for the Pinjarra Community Kitchen 

WEDNESDAY 26/06/2024  Lions Public Speaking Competition in Waroona - Selected  
students in Yr 4, 5 & 6 
 

FINAL DAY OF TERM TWO FOR STUDENTS 

THURSDAY 27/06/2024  PUPIL FREE DAY 

FRIDAY 28/06/2024  PUPIL FREE DAY 

MONDAY 15/07/2024  PUPIL FREE DAY 

TUESDAY 16/07/2024  TERM THREE COMMENCES FOR STUDENTS 
 

 

BOTTLE TOPS - Keep collecting clean plastic bottle tops and  

sending them in for our collaborative art piece depicting the Rainbow  

Serpent. The artwork will commence on Monday 24 June. 

St Joey’s Pre primary students were lucky enough to receive another Woolworths Junior 

Landcare Grant. This year the Pre-primary and Year Four classes are going to work  

together to create some food gardens so we can harvest our own healthy fruit and vegies. 

We are hoping this will help our students understand where fresh food comes from, what 

we need to do to ensure it grows and how healthy it is for us. We will also be using and 

selling our ‘worm wee’ this year to help us to grow our gardens and also add to our fruit 

tree collection. 

PARENT VOLUNTEER INFORMATION SESSION - Our next session will be held on Tuesday 23 July at 
8:50am (Term 3 - Week 2). This will be the last one for the year. 
The information session will need to be completed before volunteering in the classrooms. This session is only  
required to be done once as a register of attendees is kept. Let the office know if you are interested. 


